

'Science Gateway primer' Virtual Team

Meeting	Cisco WebEx Conference
Date & Time	Monday 28 August 2012, 9:00 CEST / Call ended 9:54 CEST
Host	EGI.eu / Amsterdam, Netherlands

PARTICIPANTS	2
AGENDA	2
NOTES	2
MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING	2
REVIEW TASKS	3
NEXT MEETING	4
ANY OTHER BUSINESS	4
POST MORTEM	4

Participants

Name and Surname	Abbreviation	Community/Organisation
Robert Lovas	RL	NGI_HU NIL, MTA SZTAKI
Peter Kacsuk	PK	MTA SZTAKI, SCI-BUS,
Nuno Ferreira	NF	EGI.eu, UCST
Elisa Cauh� Mart�n	EM	University of Zaragoza
David O'Callaghan	DC	NGI_IE - NIL
Dusan Vudragovic	DV	NGI_RS - NIL deputy, IPB
Mariusz Sterzel	MS	NGI_PL - NIL, ACC Cyfronet
Silvia D. Olabarriaga	SO	AMC, LSGC, SCI-BUS

Agenda

1. Acceptance/amendment of minutes from previous meeting
https://wiki.egi.eu/wiki/VT_Science_Gateway_Primer/meetings
2. Review tasks by task leaders
 - progress
 - plans
3. Discussion on new contributions/comments
4. EGI TF participation
5. Schedule of next meetings before the EGI-TF
6. Any other business

Notes

Minutes from previous meeting

[RL] Only draft meeting minutes is ready, it has been circulated on the email list by [NF].

Review tasks

Discussion on new proposals/comments

[PK] Please send the contributions for the chapters to the mailing list in MS WORD format (there was no objection against the format). More contributors needed for several chapters since there are only a few people assigned (e.g. [NF]).

[DV] IPB will take the monitoring related subchapter in Chapter 9.

[PK] We would expect contributions from [DO] to Chapter 5 about generic user experience, and from [EC] to Chapters 5 and 7 (probably Chapter 6, too).

[MS] The colleagues from Cyfronet provide this info in a week.

[SO] AMC contributes to Chapter 3. Suggestion: 1 coordinator (leader) for each chapter would be needed.

[RL] [NF] [PK] Good idea. Please write your name and title 'leader' to the chapter if you intend to coordinate any chapter.

[PK] nominated [NF] as a leader for Chapter 9.

[NF] nominated [RL] as a leader for Chapter 1.

EGI TF participation

[RL] The 9 planned presentations briefly summarized. One amendment: Zoltan Farkas (MTA SZTAKI) gives the planned presentation instead of [PK].

[NF] No confirmation from Ricardo Graciani (due to vacation).

[DV] Monitoring topic (5) will be presented by DV.

[RB] Identity federation topic (6) will be presented by RB or somebody from his group – no changes.

[NF] The commercial application related presentation (7) is one from the submitted talks to EGI-TF – no changes.

[NF] SARA will not give the cloud presentation due to lack of experience with SGs on cloud.

[PK] SCI-BUS has new press-release (NF has already circulated) about cloud-SG integration. Suggestion: Topic 8 and 9 can be combined and Wibke Sudholt (CloudBroker) will be contacted by PK.

[NF] New proposed topic has arrived about describing a specific tool.

[RL] We have to take into consideration the very tight schedule.

[PK] We need generic talks.

[RL][PK] The proposed talk should be rejected.

Next meeting

To be decided in the following doodle poll with the whole next week (3-7 Sep) in the pool except for the slots when the webex tool is not available): <http://www.doodle.com/dayti9dnhi92wvfw>

Please complete the poll by the end of business day on the 30 Aug 2012.

WebEx meeting details will be sent afterwards.

Any other business

Nothing reported.

Post mortem

Roberto Barbera joint later, [PK] and [RL] summarized briefly the outcome of the meeting.